
 
Dear Parent, 
Please note this form is for both November and December milk orders, due 
to school being closed for the Christmas and New Year holidays in 
December 17. 
The price of school milk has now increased to 21pence per bottle. 
It would be very much appreciated if you would return the milk order form 
and payment by Wednesday 18th October, so that we can confirm this 
month’s order with the milkman. 
Many thanks for your help. 
 
 
 

Tobermore Primary School 
Milk Order Form for  
November&December 2017  
 
36 days at 21p per day = £7.56 
 
Family Name: _________________________ 
 
Children for whom milk is to be ordered: 
 
Name: _______________________________  Room: __________ 
 
Name: _______________________________  Room: __________ 
 
Name: _______________________________  Room: __________ 

 
Total amount enclosed: £_________ 

 
Signed,........................................................ 
 

Parental Responsibility       
 

Please return by Wednesday 18th October as the order will be placed on this 
date-NO orders can be accepted by the dairy after this date.  

Many thanks! 

 

 

 
Tobermore Primary School 

School Milk Scheme:  
November&December 2017 

Order 

Please enclose this order form and 

the correct money in a sealed 

envelope with your child’s 

name, class and amount 

clearly written on the front.  


